



Mayor of London and Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police Meeting, 6 June 2019

Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London Steve House – Deputy Commissioner

Supported by:

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime Rebecca Lawrence – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC Lib Peck – Director of the Violence Reduction Unit (item 1) Alison Duncan-Mercy – Commissioner's Chief of Staff, MPS Nick Bowes – Mayoral Director, Mayor's Office David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor's Office

1. Tackling Violent Crime Update

The Mayor was provided with an update on the work of the Violent Crime Taskforce, the progress being made by the Violence Reduction Unit and MOPAC's work on tackling violent crime.

2. London Policing Ethics Panel Report – Live Facial Recognition

There was a discussion of the London Policing Ethics Panel's final report on the use of live facial recognition technology

3. Public Order

The recent Extinction Rebellion protests were discussed, including the Met's approach to the style of protest used and the laws regarding the policing of protests.

4. Operational Update

The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on operational issues.
